
As Maryland legislators, please be aware that HB1171  

is an attempt to amend the state constitution to include 

child slaughter while calling it “reproductive liberty,” as 

though killing the unborn is somehow a fundamental  

right.  

This bill affords no protection for minors who’d be 

victimized by those who’d know to use this law as a way  

to embroil them into abortions after trafficking these  

minors. And Maryland would become a haven for those  

out of state perpetrators on Maryland’s dime. 

In God’s name, don’t pass this bill. 

 


